
 
 

April 5, 2023 
 
Dear Friends, 
  
Grace and peace to you and all those you love. 
  
This spring, as we are enjoying the changing of the seasons and warmer weather, we are also 
commemorating a rare occurrence on the religious calendars of the three Abrahamic faith traditions: 
Islam, Judaism, and Christianity. We are in the midst of the convergence of the holy month of Ramadan 


